M¢ GILL UNIVERSITY

MONTREAL

FACULTY OF MEDICINE December 8th -
OFFICE OF THE DEAN R I B S

Professor Carleton
Prineipal's Office,
McGill University,
Montreal.

Dear Professor Stanley,

I am sending you, herewith, the official acknow-
ledgment of the Mcgill contribution to the 1931 campaign
for the Financial Federation. The acknowledgment has
been received, and I am passing it on to you to be
the Principal's information.
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The amount - $16,127.70 - is a new record for

McGill, and this in spite of the financial depression.

Yours sincerely,
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Faculty of Medicine.

9 |




